MINUTES OF A
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION
OF
PERRY TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS
MARION COUNTY, INDIANA

June 19, 2017

The Board of Education of Perry Township Schools, Marion County, Indiana, held a Special Board meeting on
Monday, June 19, 2017 at the Perry Township Education Center, 6548 Orinoco Avenue, Indianapolis, Indiana.

Board of Education members present:
Kenneth J. Mertz, Board President
Edward T. Denning, Board Vice President
Jon P. Morris, Secretary
Emily Hartman, Board Member
Steve Johnson, Board Member
Stephen M. Maple, Board Member
Charles R. Mercer, Jr., Board Member

Administrative Staff present:
Mr. Pat Mapes, Acting Superintendent and Associate Superintendent of Operations
Mrs. Vickie Carpenter, Assistant Superintendent of Foundational Learning, Pre K-5
Mr. Bob Bohannon, Assistant Superintendent of Career Preparation, 6-12
Mr. Mike Bagley, Chief Financial Officer
Mr. Matthew Willey, Chief Technology Officer
Mrs. Rhonda Jones-Jointer, Director of Human Resources
Mr. Louis Norris, Associate Director of Human Relations/Student Services

CALL TO ORDER
Mr. Mertz called to order the Special Board meeting at 6:00 p.m.

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
Mr. Bohannon introduced Mrs, Stacey Snyder and announced her promotion to Advisor at Southport Middle School.

Mr. Bohannon introduced Mr. Kert Boedicker as new principal of Perry Meridian High School.
Mr. Mercer moved to approve the above personnel change/addition so that they may prepare for their new positions.

Mrs. Hartman seconded. The motion carried 7/0.

PUBLIC COMMENTS

There were no public comments.

COMMENTS AND CONCERNS OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION AND SUPERINTENDENT
Mr. Mercer welcomed and congratulated the new administrators.

Mr. Johnson welcomed and congratulated the new administrators.

Mr. Hartman stated we are delighted you are here, Mr. Boedicker. She congratulated Mrs. Snyder on her new
position.

Mr. Denning welcomed and congratulated the new administrators. He thanked family members and staff of each
school for attending the meeting tonight in support of your new administrator.




Mr. Mertz welcomed Mr. Boedicker to Perry Township Schools and congratulated Mrs. Snyder on her new position.
He thanked the board members for their willingness to attend this and other board meetings recently.

Mr. Mapes welcomed and congratulated the new administrators. He thanked Mr. Bohannon and the interview teams
of teachers, department chairs and parents who participated in all of the rounds of interviews to reach the goal of
obtaining excellent candidates for these positions. We asked them to give of their time during the summer to conduct
the interview process. Thank you.

ADJOURN
Mr. Mertz sounded the gavel to adjourn the meeting at 6:15 p.m.
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